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June 14, 2020 
 

 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Mr. Shelton Vance  
Madison County Administrator 
125 West North Street 
P. O. Box 608 
Canton, MS 39046 
 
Dear Mr. Vance, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of NCL Waste, LLC (“NCL”).  NCL withdraws its request to be placed on the 
agenda for the June 15, 2020 meeting of the Madison County Board of Supervisors.  The reason for this 
withdrawal is to allow NCL additional time to meet with the Board Attorney and other interested parties 
to more thoroughly evaluate the options and alternatives available to the parties prior to any final action 
by the Board concerning the request made by NCL in its June 9, 2020 letter. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

       John A. Brunini 
 
 
cc:  Gerald Steen, Board President  
 Mike Espy, Board Attorney 
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